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NEW YORK, Jan. 19, 2021 /CNW/ - Voyager Digital Ltd. ("Voyager" or the "Company") (CSE: VYGR) (OTCQB:
VYGVF) (FRA: UCD2), a publicly-traded, licensed crypto-asset broker that provides investors with a turnkey
solution to trade crypto assets, today announced the listing of the Terra (LUNA) Token on the Voyager platform,
expanding Voyager's industry-leading offering to 57 digital assets.

"By adding the LUNA Token to the Voyager platform, our U.S. customers will now have one of the first direct fiat-to-
crypto on-ramps available on mobile devices," said Steve Ehrlich, Co-founder and CEO of Voyager. "Our
commission-free agency broker platform is quickly becoming the most trusted and transparent vehicle for investors
to buy, trade and hold digital assets. We will continue to enhance our customer-centric platform with additional
offerings including debit and credit cards, margin and the listing of other digital assets."

Terra LUNA is a next-generation smart contract platform and programmable money for the internet. Terra's platform
supports stablecoins that offer instant settlements, low fees and seamless cross-border exchange, and are loved
by millions of users and merchants.

"Both Terra and Voyager are making crypto and blockchain more accessible for mainstream adoption," added Terra
Co-Founder and CEO, Do Kwon. "Terra's focus on merchant and payment adoption will be pushing the future
forward on blockchain-powered digital payments. We're excited to be partnered with Voyager, availing the power of
LUNA to the masses."

For more information on Voyager Digital, please visit https://www.investvoyager.com. The Voyager app is available
for Android and iPhone.

About Voyager Digital Ltd. 
Voyager Digital Ltd. is a crypto-asset broker that provides retail and institutional investors with a turnkey solution to
trade crypto assets. Voyager offers customers best execution and safe custody on a wide choice of popular crypto-
assets. Voyager was founded by established Wall Street and Silicon Valley entrepreneurs who teamed to bring a
better, more transparent, and cost-efficient alternative for trading crypto-assets to the marketplace. Please visit us
at https://www.investvoyager.comfor more information and to review the latest Corporate Presentation.

About Terra
Terra's stablecoin ecosystem aims to make money easier to spend and more attractive to hold for users. Terra is
the first (and today the largest by market cap) algorithmic stablecoin protocol in existence, supported by the Terra
blockchain's native asset, LUNA. Terra creates stablecoins pegged to the world's major fiat currencies (USD, EUR,
CNY, JPY, GBP, KRW, and the IMF SDR) that deploy decentralized monetary supply controls to retain value,
generate stable interest, and keep transaction costs low. Terra now has the third highest number of transactions of
all blockchains (after BTC and Ethereum) and is generating 13M USD in fees annually. TerraKRW today powers
Chai, one of the largest e-commerce wallets in Korea, which hosts over 2 million users and generates $1.2 billion in
annualized transaction volume. Investors in Terraform Labs (TFL), the group behind Terra, include Arrington XRP
Capital, PolyChain Capital, Binance Labs, Huobi Capital, FBG Capital, and TransLink Capital.

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the
Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. No securities
regulatory authority has either approved or disapproved of the contents of this press release.

Certain information in this press release, including, but not limited to, statements regarding future growth and
performance of the business, momentum in the businesses, future adoption of digital assets, and the Company's
anticipated results may constitute forward looking information (collectively, forward-looking statements), which can
be identified by the use of terms such as "may," "will," "should," "expect," "anticipate," "project," "estimate," "intend,"
"continue" or "believe" (or the negatives) or other similar variations. Because of various risks and uncertainties,
including those referenced below, actual events or results may differ materially from those reflected or
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contemplated in such forward-looking statements. Forward looking statements are subject to the risk that the global
economy, industry, or the Company's businesses and investments do not perform as anticipated, that revenue or
expenses estimates may not be met or may be materially less or more than those anticipated, that trading
momentum does not continue or the demand for trading solutions declines, customer acquisition does not increase
as planned, product and international expansion do not occur as planned and those other risks contained in the
Company's public filings, including in its Management Discussion and Analysis and its Annual Information Form
(AIF). Factors that could cause actual results of the Company and its businesses to differ materially from those
described in such forward-looking statements include, but are not limited to, a decline in the digital asset market or
general economic conditions; the failure or delay in the adoption of digital assets and the blockchain ecosystem by
institutions; a delay or failure in developing infrastructure for the trading businesses or achieving mandates and
gaining traction; failure to grow assets under management, an adverse development with respect to an issuer or
party to the transaction or failure to obtain a required regulatory approval. In connection with the forward-looking
statements contained in this press release, the Company has made assumptions that no significant events occur
outside of the Company's normal course of business and that current trends in respect of digital assets continue.
Forward-looking statements, past and present performance and trends are not guarantees of future performance,
accordingly, you should not put undue reliance on forward-looking statements, past performance, or current trends.
Information identifying assumptions, risks, and uncertainties relating to the Company are contained in its filings with
the Canadian securities regulators available at www.sedar.com. The forward-looking statements in this press
release are applicable only as of the date of this release or as of the date specified in the relevant forward-looking
statement and the Company undertakes no obligation to update any forward-looking statement to reflect events or
circumstances after that date or to reflect the occurrence of unanticipated events. Readers are cautioned that past
performance is not indicative of future performance and current trends in the business and demand for digital assets
may not continue and readers should not put undue reliance on past performance and current trends. All figures are
in U.S. dollars unless otherwise noted.
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